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Dear Interested Families, 

 

Thank you for your interest in Four Points Preparatory Academy! As a National Heritage 

Academies partner-school, we are excited to bring high-quality educational choice to Braselton, 

Georgia. 

 

Knowing many families are planning now for next school year, we wanted to share that the 

opening of Four Points has been delayed as we continue to pursue the required permitting and 

zoning. 

 

By delaying the school’s opening, we can ensure that there is ample time to complete the 

necessary improvements to the building set to house Four Points Preparatory Academy. 

 

We understand this may be disappointing news and look forward to sharing more details as 

soon as we can about the proposed opening timeline in Fall 2025. 

 

To stay up to date on the latest Four Points news, follow us on Facebook! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

National Heritage Academies 

 

https://www.facebook.com/FourPointsPrep

